
October, 2016 

A Message from the Mayor 

On behalf of my colleagues on Vancouver City Council, I want to extend a warm 

welcome to everyone attending Spirit of Harmony, Invitational Exhibition of East Asian 

Artists.  

As Mayor I am proud of the thriving arts community in our city that promotes creativity 

and a diverse range of artistic expression. The Spirit of Harmony Exhibition will make a 

positive contribution to the arts community in Vancouver by working to promote cultural 

exchange and strengthening cultural and artistic cooperation between the people of 

Canada and artists of China, Japan, Korea and Taiwan. Thank you to the organizers, 

artists and volunteers who have dedicated their time and efforts to arrange a successful 

and engaging exhibition. 

Congratulations to the artists participating in Spirit of Harmony, and I hope everyone 

visiting the exhibition has a wonderful experience! 

Yours truly, 

Gregor Robertson 

MAYOR 


